
 

 
 
 
   
    
 
 
 
  

Page #  CEO BULLETIN / NEWSLETTERS 

3  CEO Bulletin:  01/19/18 – 02/01/18 

  BOARD MEMBER REQUESTS & INFORMATIONAL ITEMS 

6  BMR/IBMR Weekly Reports:  02/01/18 

8  Memo from Darin Taylor, CFO, to the Board, dated 01/26/18, regarding the Monthly and 
Quarterly Report of Investments as of December 31, 2017. 

36 
 Memo from Rick Callender, CEA, to Norma Camacho, CEO, dated 01/29/18, regarding 

the presentation of completed Clean Safe Creeks grant project – Los Alamitos Creek, 
Coleman Road Under-Crossing Project. 

  INCOMING BOARD CORRESPONDENCE 

49  Board Correspondence Weekly Report:  02/02/18 

50  Email from Nandini Garud to Vice Chair LeZotte, dated 01/25/18, regarding water 
quality in Almaden (C-18-0025). 

51  Email from Matthew Red to Vice Chair LeZotte, dated 01/25/18, regarding water quality 
in Almaden (C-18-0026). 

52  Email from Cathi Biagi to Director Varela, dated 01/30/18 regarding Anderson Reservoir 
water levels (C-18-0027). 

53  Email from Tracy Hemmeter to Patrick Ferraro (cc: BOD), dated 01/26/18, regarding the 
District’s Water Supply Master Plan Workshop Presentation (C-18-0028). 

54  Email from Fadya Binyameen to the Board, dated 02/01/18, regarding summer 
internships (C-18-0029). 

  OUTGOING BOARD CORRESPONDENCE 

56  Letter from Chair Santos to local city and county officials, dated 02/01/18, regarding 
their Water Commission appointments for 2018. 

 

NON-AGENDA 
February 2, 2018 

Board Policy: EL-7 Communication and Support to the Board 
 

The BAOs shall inform and support the Board in its work. 
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